
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
Schoharie County Child Development Council, Inc. hereby invites 
the submission of sealed bids for the 2024 Landscaping season at 
its Cobleskill and Schoharie locations: 114 Lark Street, Cobleskill, 
NY 12043 and 4956 State Route 30, Schoharie, NY 12157. Bids 
shall include prices for Mowing and Trimming and must include 
proof of insurance. Interested parties should contact Carlo J. 
Farina, Jr. to obtain further specifications if needed. Please submit 
proposals to: SCCDC, Inc., 114 Lark Street, Cobleskill, NY 12043. 
SCCDC, Inc. reserves the right to reject any and all proposals or 
waive any inconsistencies in the proposal process. Bids must be 
received no later than midnight March 31st to be considered. If you 
have any questions prior to the submission of a bid please
contact Carlo J. Farina, Jr. at 518-234-7521 or carlof@sccdcny.org. 


